West Amwell Township Agriculture Advisory Committee Meeting

September 27, 2022

Present: Heidi Tomenchok, Kyle Runkle, Betty Jane Hunt, Bill Kiriluk and Paul Hunt

There was no Township Liaison present

The West Amwell Township Agriculture Advisory Committee meeting was called to order on the above date at 7:00 pm

The minutes of August 2, 2022 were read and approved.

Old Business - eight Hands Farm on farm land assessment has been placed on hold.

New Business – North Slope Farm wants to grow marijuana, this is not a farm crop and is against Township Ordinances.

Heidi Tomenchok asked about if there were objections to the Agriculture Advisory and Open Space becoming one committee. The committee voted in favor of this request.

Heidi Tomenchok also talked about changing the Tax Assessment form, she would like to see the committee have the ability to have input on approvals, as well as establishing on-line forms. The committee voted in favor of this request.

The next meeting will be held on the 2nd of May 2023 at 7pm.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:25 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Paul Hunt